NORTHEAST RALLY CLUB
P. O. BOX 547      MILLSBORO, DE 19966
It’s summer and fall is coming, time to get your rally cars out.  The Pumpkin Run 2018 is almost ready to go.  Jim Feeney has finished the instructions and will be here soon to time the course.  I have enclosed an entry form, but they can be printed from our website (thanks Joe Roche) www.northeastrallyclub.com.  I have blocked a number of rooms at the MICROTEL by Wyndham in Georgetown, our host hotel for the last three years (302-858-5111).  They have another function the same weekend so if you plan to join us, make your reservations now and ask for the NORTHEAST RALLY CLUB rate and also ask about their cancellation policy. The motel is totally booked on our weekend and after September 15th they will use any of our block of rooms that haven’t been reserved.                                                 IMPORTANT -  They are holding our block of rooms until September 15th. 
Again, if you plan to join us in October, please return your entry form as soon as possible. Sending your entry early is a big help with planning. If you have any questions, please call me (302-934-1246) or email me at rhb19966@verizon.net.  
Enjoy your summer and mark your calendar now for the 18th annual Pumpkin Run.

Bob Bryan
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